

## Potomac Valley Swimming Board of Directors April 24, 2020 Electronic Vote

Due to the financial hardships imposed on PVS clubs during the COVID-19 crisis, a motion to allow deferred payment of invoices issued in February and March 2020 was proposed. The motion is that the following be sent to PVS clubs:

Dear PVS club owners and coaches - Given we are in a stressful and financially challenging period, we are easing the payment terms for **splash fee invoices** that were issued and due in February 2020 and March 2020. These invoices are eligible for deferred payment until 31-Jul-2020.

Please remember that in order to remain in good standing with PVS, all invoices for registrations must be paid as well as all invoices that were due prior to 1-Feb-2020.

Also, a reminder that all clubs in good standing may apply for the PVS Relief Grant of \$1,000. Applications are due by Thursday, 30-April by 5 pm EDT. Please follow this link to access the Relief Grant information.

By electronics vote on April 24, 2020, the motion was APPROVED.

The above message was sent to PVS Clubs by email on April 24, 2020 by PVS Finance Vice Chair, Ellen Colket.

## **PVS Mission Statement**

PVS Supports and promotes excellence for all through competition, education, innovation and leadership